
 
           Merry Christmas! 
  Let 's Celebrate Jesus '  Birthday!          
	

	
	

									Dear	Ministry	Partners,	Prayer	Warriors,	Family	&	Other	Friends,	
	

Our	spiritual	family	has	grown	this	year	by	over	65,000	people	coming	to	Christ!	But	we	
need	FAR	more	financial	support	to	continue	(and	even	grow)	this	wonderful	work!	What	can	you	
give	at	this	year's	end??	Please	ask	God	to	lead	you	-	to	give	a	special	year-end	gift	or	become	a	
monthly	giver	of	$50,	$100	or	$200/month!	

	

	
	
																		Praise	God!	So	many	people	came	to	Christ	this	year	through	New	Fire	for	Christ!	
	

Our	New	Fire	ministry	is	really	expanding.	Our	new	team	of	50	volunteers	in	Mombasa,	Kenya	(a	
highly	Muslim	area)	has	really	taken	off!	They	are	ministering	in	22	schools	and	have	seen	2,633	
students	come	to	Christ!		Please	pray	for	more	open	doors	in	the	schools	to	teach	the	Bible,	
especially	in	the	Muslim	schools.	
	
We	have	launched	a	new	ministry	in	Nairobi,	the	capitol	of	Kenya,	starting	with	27	volunteers.	
They	will	start	ministering	to	the	schools	there	in	January.	Please	pray	for	open	doors	to	teach	the	
Bible	in	the	schools.	
	
We	praise	God	for	a	successful	mission	to	reach	the	Somali	students	for	Christ	in	our	annual	
Soccer	Outreach	Tournament!	We	had	482	decisions	for	Christ	(60	were	Somalis)!	And	high	
school	students	learned	how	to	share	their	faith,	a	lifetime	skill!	Praise	God!	This	was	our	best	year	
ever!																																																																																																																																																																																g 
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																	And	our	personal	family	has	grown	as	well!		We	have	2	new	daughters-in	law!	

								
	
	

						 															 	

				
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

Merry	Christmas	to	you!	
	

	
	
Bob	&	Mallory	Boyd	
Founders,	New	Fire	for	Christ	
	
	
	
	

P.O. Box 9383 Norfolk, VA 23505 | (757) 624-9001 | www.newfireforchrist.org | info@newfireforchrist.org	
	

	Will	married	Jaspreet	Hira	in	November																									Brian	married	Rachael	Scheerer	in	May																																
	

We	are	reaping	the	harvest	of	12,000	churches…	but	our	
last	year's	budget	was	equivalent	to	one	church's	
budget!	We	must	raise	FAR	more	to	continue,	so	please	
pray	about	giving	to	New	Fire!	We	really	need	to	raise	
more	support	for	this	growing	ministry.	For	every	$7	
that	you	give,	it	brings	someone	to	Christ.	This	is	the	
best	investment	we	know	of	on	earth,	by	far!	We	plan	
to	call	many	of	you	to	raise	the	money	needed	to	grow	
this	exploding	ministry!	
	
Ask	God	-	what	would	You	have	me	give	to	NFC?	-		
this	Christmas!	


